
LEADERSHIP
INSTITUTE
NEXT GENERATION
APPLY NOW FOR THE 2020-2022 IN OUR OWN VOICE: 
NATIONAL BLACK WOMEN'S REPRODUCTIVE JUSTICE AGENDA

Are you interested in 
becoming a Reproductive 

Justice spokesperson?

The application is live!
http://bit.ly/NextGenRJapp

The Next Generation 
Leadership Institute is a 
paid two-year fellowship 

that trains HBCU 
students to become 

Reproductive Justice 
leaders. Fellows will 

receive training in media 
readiness, campus and 
community organizing, 

and advocacy. 

If you have any questions about the fellowship, please contact Giovanteey Bishop at nextgen@blackrj.org.
 

www.blackrj.org


